CommonWealth Kitchen
196 Quincy Street
Dorchester, MA. 02121

January 7, 2018

Carlos Peralta, Project Manager
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
255 Main Street, 8th Floor
Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Mr. Peralta:

On behalf of the board and staff of CommonWealth Kitchen, | want to thank the
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority for the generous $18,000 grant to help
fund the start up of our restaurant incubator in Kendall Square. As a
one-of-a-kind social enterprise, we’re continually innovating and evolving on our
quest to create an equitable, sustainable and inclusive food economy that is truly
accessible to all.

Your support comes at a pivotal moment. We've forged new partnerships with
multiple large anchor institutions that will catapult our work onto the national
stage and have a dramatic impact on all of our stakeholders, including incubator
members, farmers, consumers, staff and community partners.

We are enormously grateful for your confidence in our work.

Sincerely,

Jen Faigel
Executive Director

CommonWealth Kitchen is designated as a 501(c)(3) entity by the Internal Revenue
Service, EIN #: 27-0648497. No goods or services were received in exchange for The
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority’s donation of 518,000, which is tax deductible to
the extent allowed by the law.




